

## Moscow Centre WANO-MC

25 FERGANSKAYA, MOSCOW, 109507, RUSSIA

PHONE: +7 495 376 15 87

FAX: +7 495 376 08 97

info@wanomc.ru

Nº MC-19/0325

20.03.2019

Pages 1

To:

Mr. Hossein Ghaffari, President and CEO of Bushehr NPP

Copy:

Mr. Hamid Azarbad, WANO-MC On-Site Representative at Bushehr NPP

From:

Mr. Vasiliy Aksenov, Director of WANO Moscow Centre.

Subject: Drafts of new revisions of WANO Documents

Dear Mr. Ghaffari,

We send you a draft of new revision of WANO Document R18.1-2018 "Methods to Determine Interaction and Support Levels" and draft of new revision "Guideline for Organization of Support to Nuclear Power Plants of WANO Moscow Centre Member Organizations" which were prepared by WANO Missoow Entre taking into account feedback from our members.

where kindly ask you to give your suggestions and comments on drafts of these documents until 19 April, 2019.

New revisions of these documents will be submitted for approval of WANO MC Governing Board in May, 2019.

Link to documents with the explanation note were sent to WIO and On-Site Representative at your organization.

Vasiliy Aksenov Director WANO Moscow Centre

Draft: Uogintas Sergei, +74952210283, uogintas@wanomc.ru